
Contact: 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing several improvements at 

the intersection of Semoran Boulevard (State Road (S.R.) 436) and University Boulevard/

Scarlet Road. The purpose of the project is to enhance safety at the intersection for all 

users. 

Proposed improvements include: 

Traffic Signal Upgrades 

 Reconstructing the traffic signal 

with new mast arm poles. 

 Upgrading the signal heads to be  

more visible and better aligned with 

the travel lanes. 

Lighting Improvements 

 Adding brighter lighting at the 

intersection to improve visibility at 

night. 

Accessibility Enhancements 

 Rebuilding curb ramps as needed 

to improve accessibility as required  

under the Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA).  
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Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, 

FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Project Status & Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing — completion late 2026  $    606,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded —  early 2027  $ 1.2 Million 

*Subject to change 
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